
Picture Day is August 29 
 
Picture Day for underclass will be on Thursday, August 29.  It will be held in the 
MEDIA CENTER this year.  Students will be receiving photo packages through their 
English classes.  If a student wants one, but did not receive one they can pick one 
up in room 322.  
 
Students should bring their smile and come in dress code.  Anyone out of dress 
code will not appear in the yearbook. 

 
Set a reminder on your phones so that you remember to look 
your best on Thursday, August 29!  
 


